
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

PUBLIC NOTICE AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR POST-AWARD HEARING 

Gunnison Valley Regional Housing Authority will conduct a public hearing at 507 Maroon Avenue, Crested 
Butte, CO, Crested Butte Town Hall on Thursday, July 11th, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. at the Gunnison 
Valley Regional Housing Authority (GVRHA) regular board meeting. The purpose of the hearing is to 
allow citizens to review and comment on the performance of the GVRHA in carrying out their Down 
Payment Assistance Project, which was financed with federal Community Development Block Grant 
funds provided by the State of Colorado.   

Written comments are also welcome and must be received by noon on Wednesday, July 3rd, 2024, at 
the GVRHA Office, 200 E Virginia Ave Gunnison, CO 81230 or 
mlamonica@gvrha.org;  Attention: Melissa LaMonica, Executive Director.  Information and records 
regarding the above described project are available at the GVRHA Office, 200 E Virginia Ave Gunnison, 
CO 81230 during regular office hours.  

A public hearing to receive citizen views concerning the community's economic and community 
development needs will be held at the Crested Butte Town Hall, 507 Maroon Avenue, Crested Butte, CO 
on Thursday, July 11, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. For information concerning the public hearing contact 
Executive Director, Melissa LaMonica, 200 E Viriginia Avenue, 970.641.7900. 

The public may attend the public hearing by phone or computer via Zoom. To attend via zoom, please 
follow this link: https://zoom.us/j/94162271245?pwd=MmdVSS9RclBnbGZ3VVI0a0xuaVFRZz09  

The public hearing is being conducted in a handicapped accessible location. Any handicapped person 
requiring an interpreter for the hearing impaired or the visually impaired should contact Melissa 
LaMonica, Executive Director at 200 E Virigina Avenue or 970.641.7900 or mlamonica@gvrha.org at 
least 7 calendar days prior to the meeting and an interpreter will be provided. Any non-English speaking 
person wishing to attend the public hearing should contact Melissa LaMonica, Executive Director at 200 
E Virigina Avenue or 970.641.7900 or mlamonica@gvrha.org at least 7 calendar days prior to the 
meeting and a language interpreter will be provided. To access a Telecommunication Device for Deaf 
Persons (TDD),  please call 970.641.7900. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) 
during these hearings should notify GVRHA Executive Director, Melissa LaMonica at GVRHA Office, 
200 E Virigina Avenue,, Gunnison, CO, 81230 at least three days prior to the hearing to be attended. 

/s/ Melissa LaMonica 
Executive Director
Gunnison Valley Regional Housing Authority
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